
Trunk Or Treat Event

Silverton FCC will once again be participating in the local Goblin Walk. 
We will be one of the stops downtown. This event will be happening 

Friday, October 31st from 4 to 6pm in our Multipurpose room. 
In case of weather, and to allow people access to restrooms. 

For the month of October, we are asking people to drop of bags of 
individually wrapped candies to the church office. 

We are also asking for those interested in dressing up and decorating 
tables and helping pass out candy to people to please contact 

Jana in the office or Pastor Eric. 


